From: Raymond

To: Haight, Glenn E (DFG)

Subject: Fish and Game commissioner

Date: Tuesday, January 06, 2015 10:08:23 AM
Dear Glenn,

I have been an Alaskan Fishermen for 32 years. Sam Cotten
has years of experience in public service and diverse fisheries
experience, for this reason the charter sector supports Sam

Cotten as Commissioner of the Department of Fish and Game.

Captain Raymond Nix
Crazy Rays Adventures
Whittier, Alaska
907-355-3182
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